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Aloha Chair Keith-Agaran, Vice-Chair Rhoads and Members of the Committee,

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support ofHB 397 which requires that all concurrent

resolutions for the review of proposed sale or gifts of state land be submitted to OHA 6 months

prior to the appropriate legislative session.

The Aha Kiole Advisory Committee supports this bill and we urge you to pass HB 397.

Mahalo nui loa,

Vanda Hanakahi, Chair, Moloka'i, Aha Kiole Advisory Committee
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